$eeizcommunimy

Annual salary survey now open

The third annual salary survey is being run on the Careers24 portal between 8 October and 6 November 2009. The survey
will again explore salary variations across industries, companies and regions in order to identify year-on-year trends;
however, South African corporate culture will also be investigated. Entrants can win a R5000 cash prize. The Da Vinci
Institute will reveal results early in 2010. To participate, go to www.careers24.com.
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